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At a Glance 

What is it? 
CTAR utilizes commercial satellite 
imagery to produce actionable 
intelligence on operat ional timelines. 
The open architecture allows access to 
various commercial satellites and 
hosting of many exploitation 
algorithms. 

How does it work? 
In-theater downlink, processing, 
exploitation and dissemination 
minimizes timelines while maximizing 
operational flexibility. GEOINT is rapidly 
injected into existing Common 
Operational Pictures using machine­
readable formats. 

What will it accomplish? 
CTAR controls each segment of the 
Tasking, Collection, Processing, 
Exploitation, and Dissemination (TCPED) 
timeline for rapid tasking, and data 
dissemination in 30 minutes from image 
time, providing operational entities 
with new sensors to improve situational 
awareness. 
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